TMSGRN/CIRC/22-23/13



CIRCULAR

For Parents (Pre-Nursery to KG)

20th April'2022

Dear Parents,

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)

A warm welcome to you once again at the beginning of the new academic session at The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)

At the very outset, we would like to put your mind at ease that once your child is in our care, he/she will be our responsibility and we would strive to work hand in hand with you to ensure the overall development of our children.

To ensure that the children settle down smoothly into the school routine, we would like you to make a note of the following:

- 1) Each item of your child's belonging like the bag, bottle, lunchbox, apron etc must be neatly labelled with your child's name, class & section.
- 2) A clean handkerchief is to be pinned onto the child's uniform.
- 3) ID card to be worn by the child daily.
- 4) Children must carry light weight lunch boxes with moderate amount of food. Please refrain from sending large portions. One fruit must be sent daily for fruit break.
- 5) One neatly labelled extra set of clothes must be sent with the child. This will be deposited with the class teacher and returned at the end of the session.
- 6) Parents of children using private transport must not come to school before 12:40 pm to collect their ward.
- 7) For those children whose payment has been received, the stationery and uniform will be delivered to them in the classroom.

Thank you

Warm regards

Melandon

Madhu Tandon

Director Academics